February 18, 2021

Dear Praying Friends,

Greetings to you our praying friends and supporters. Thank you for your prayers and
support. Your support of the Lord’s work has encouraged, strengthened our faith and
ministry in many ways. Thank you very much.

Narrated below are some of the things we have done recently including some of the
things we anticipate doing in the near future besides pastoring Capital Hill Baptist
church. We would like you to help us pray for these things.

1.

We were at Good News Baptist Church in Tomworolong in January. Our church
went there to attend their mission conference. | preached and our youth sang their
beautiful songs. We had a great time fellowshipping with our brothers and sisters
there.

2. We were at Calvary Baptist Church on January 31, 2021. We enjoyed Brother
Kelly Keller’s sermon that he presented during the service that night. We also
participated in the Lord’s Supper that was held that night.

Please pray for the church families that have lost their love ones just recently. |
have a cousin that passed away in Guam.

Pray for Suminter Harry and Elizabeth Santos. These two ladies are hospitalized.
Pray for their speedy recovery and discharge.

Pray for the Pohnpei Baptist Bible Institute ministry. The classes at this Bible
Institute had been suspended ever since the beginning of the coronavirus
pandemic. Classes will resume as soon as the pandemic restrictions are lifted.
Pray for the jail ministry. This ministry also has been suspended also due to the
Pohnpei State restriction on the coronavirus pandemic.

Pingelap Bible Translation Ministry: Almost all of the books of the Bible had been
translated. Only three books are still incomplete. Review stage is on-going on
facebook. Our folks are reviewing and submitting their comments on facebook.
Church Guest House. We are anxious to start construction of the church guest
house. The designs and the blueprints have been completed. We are soliciting for a
responsible contractor.

The church valentine banquet is rescheduled to be held this coming Saturday
(2/19/2021).

Thank you for your prayers and support.
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